
Fire-Fighting 
 

Please visit your insurance provider to ensure you have 
adequate fire-fighting coverage.  Most insurance policies have 
maximum coverage of a few thousand dollars which may not 

be adequate to pay for a fire call out.  However, your 
insurance agent can increase your coverage for very little in 

additional insurance premiums. 


